
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 
Nurture Enrich Inspire    Friday 19th November 2021 

Message from Mrs Money 

www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk       01252 837538     info@sandringham.kite.academy 

As you are aware over the last 3 weeks we have had some confirmed cases of 

Covid across the school. Although concerning for parents and school alike, I 

would like to say a huge thank you for your supportive comments and for 

promptly testing or keeping children at home if they are unwell. It has been 

incredible to not have had any confirmed cases until now, however it is 

important that together we strive to preserve the children’s time in school by 

continuing to be vigilant. Events for the rest of the term will go ahead as 

planned unless there is a significant increase in cases. I will keep you updated 

as we move through these last weeks of the Autumn term. 

 

Thank you to the families who have already made your school fund donations. 

We have a whole school pantomime in 3 weeks which will be paid for from this 

fund. We really need your support to enable us to plan extra enrichment 

activities throughout the whole year for all of your children. 

 

Today the children and staff have really enjoyed our mufti day in aid of 

Children in Need. The whole school was bright and colourful and peppered 

with teddy bear ears! Together we have raised £403.37 for a great charity. 

 

This week the children have been learning about the upcoming ‘Reindeer Run’ 

which we do each year in aid of the Phyliss Tuckwell Hospice. The children will 

be bringing home an envelope and will be given their own set of antlers to 

wear on the day of the run in a few weeks time. Every child will be able to 

take part and will keep their antlers regardless of donations. I appreciate 

that this is a financially challenging time of year so please only donate if you 

can.  

 

Congratulations to the Year 2 children who took part in the Multi-skills 

competition held at Heather Ridge Infants last week. The children were 

amazing and showed great team work, were impeccably behaved and also won 

the trophy for Sandringham!   

 

Thank you to Mrs Bellchambers who has started an ECO Warrior club with 

some of the children from after school club. The team will be looking at how 

we recycle at school and have started this with collecting old used felt tip 

pens. When we have 1600 pens they will be sent to be cleaned, melted and 

moulded into new recycled products.  Proceeds from sales of these products 

then go to Ellie’s Fund which supports BTRS (brain tumours research and 

support).  If you have any old felt tip pens at home please send them into 

school or put them in the box at the front door. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

 

BOOK BAGS         

Please limit the keyrings 

on bookbags to 1 SMALL 

one as some are so large 

that bookbags aren’t 

fitting in the children’s 

trays or boxes. 

ONE WAY SYSTEM 

Please exit the school 

after drop off and pick 

ups via the one-way 

system along the front 

of the school and 

through the car park 

gates. 

 

COLD WEATHER 

Children must have a 

named warm coat every 

day as they are outside 

in all weathers. Please 

ensure any hats and 

gloves are also named. 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

Please label ALL items of 

clothing and ask your 

child’s teacher or at the 

office of you are missing 

any items. 

 

INSET DAYS 

Friday 27th May 

Thursday 21st July 

Friday 22nd July 

1 further date for a KITE 

trust INSET TBC 

http://www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 

AUTUMN TERM DIARY DATES 
 

 

Wednesday 24th November – Reception parents coffee/info meeting – 2.15pm. This will be also 

include information about Christmas events and how to navigate Tapestry accounts 

 

Tuesday 30th November – Happy Bags drop off 8.30am-9.00am 

 

Wednesday 1st December – Squirrels class parents assembly– 9.10am 

 

Friday 3rd December – Reindeer Run and Christmas Fayre – in school events 

 

Tuesday 7th December – Outer space workshop – in school event  

 

Thursday 9th December – Christmas Jumper day / Christmas lunch / Christingle             

Children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper or cardigan. 

Children wear the rest of their uniform as usual. Please send an orange (not a satsuma) into 

school on Monday 6th December ready to learn all about Christingle. 

 

Monday 13th December – Reception Nativity Dress Rehearsal -am – no parents 

Tuesday 14th December – Reception Nativity Dress rehearsal – am – Reception parents invited 

 

Wednesday 15th December – Class Christmas parties (R/Y1/Y2) – children to come to school in 

their party clothes. Nursery parents please refer to the Little Badgers newsletter for this and 

other events. 

Friday 17th December – End of term - 1.30pm 

 (There is no after school club provision on this date) 

CHRISTMAS CARDS – If children would like to send Christmas cards to  

each other the post boxes will be open from 1st December.    

Please write the child’s name and class on the envelopes to help with delivery!                           

Wednesday 5th January 2022 – start of Spring term  

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 2 MULTI-SKILLS 

The Year 2 children took part in an 

Inter-School Multi-Skills Festival with 

Prior Heath and  

Heather Ridge Schools. 

We won the trophy! 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

  

YEAR 2 SCIENCE 

Ethan and his Dad came to talk to 

us about Ethan’s recent visit to  

his company. 

“My Dad makes electric cars and I 

went in one of these cars. It was 

an Electric Mustang prototype. I 

had fun and learnt that electric 

cars and better for the 

environment”. 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

RECEPTION  

We have had lots of 

fun exploring toys from 

the past through our 

‘Magical Toybox’ topic. 

We have also enjoyed 

playing in our own toy 

shop and conducting 

science experiments 

with toys! 


